
	

	
	

 
December 19, 2023 
 
Dear A.Y. McDonald Mfg. Co. Pump Customer, 
 
Effective 12:00pm (CST) on January 18, 2024, A.Y. McDonald Mfg. Co. will implement a 2% 
average price increase on all Submersible Pumps, Motors, and Controls and a 3% average price 
increase on all other Pump Products. This price increase excludes all Pressure Tanks, Hydronic 
Tanks, Expansion Tanks, 6214 Pressure Release Valve, and 747H20 Guardian Pump. This price 
increase does not affect A.Y. McDonald Mfg. Co. Water Works, Plumbing, or Natural Gas products. 
 
Advanced copies of the new pump price list in Excel and PDF formats will be available to 
registered users on our website on January 11, 2024. To access the advanced copies, please 
register or log in to our customer portal at aymcdonald.com by clicking on the Login icon found in 
the top right corner of our website. If you would like a link to the new price lists sent to you 
automatically, please contact your Territory Manager or visit our homepage to sign up for A.Y. 
Alerts. Should you need assistance with pricing or logging in to our customer portal, please contact 
your Territory Manager, call our Customer Service Department at 1-800-292-2737, or email  
sales@aymcdonald.com. 
 
We realize the amount of work that it takes on your part to implement price changes. We strive to 
give advanced notice of price increase notifications. However, due to current conditions, we may 
not be able to provide that with future price adjustments. The A.Y. McDonald Family appreciates 
your understanding and thanks you for your support of our 167-year-old business. Please contact 
your Territory Manager or me directly with any questions you may have. 
 
 

 
Chip Piekenbrock 
Vice President of Sales 
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